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Headteacher 

Welcome from the 

We were excited to welcome a visitor to school this week to see 
how well our pupils behave at Chapel Street. They agreed with 
us that we have lovely, polite and welcoming children who are 
supportive of each other and proud of our school. It was great 
to see children from years 5 and 6 explaining how they keep 
themselves safe online and sharing lots of knowledge they have 
learnt from our PSHE curriculum about keeping healthy and 
well. This week there is Safer Internet Day and we’re looking 
forward to seeing parents and carers in school on Friday to have 
a look at your children’s learning and books in their classrooms. 

 www.facebook.com/chapelstreetprimary  www.twitter.com/CSCPschool  www.instagram.com/chapelstreetcpschool/  
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Dates for your Diary for Spring Term… 

Week 6 (5th – 9th February) Children’s Mental Health Week 
Mon 5th Feb Children’s Mental Health – learning activities 

Tue 6th Feb Safer Internet Day 
Thu 8th Feb Year 5 Parent Meetings (video), 1pm – 6pm 

Year 6 Parent Meetings (video), 1pm – 6pm 
Fri 9th Feb Dress to Express for children’s mental health! (non-uniform) 
Fri 9th Feb Community event – Online Safety Assembly for Y3 – Y6 parents 

in the gym hall at 2.30pm parents welcome! 
  

Week 7 (12th – 16th February) 
Tue 13th Feb Year 5 school trip 
Wed 14th Feb Year 3 Mother Language Assembly at 9:15am parents welcome! 
Fri 16th Feb  Enrichment activities 

 

 

Keep up to date with Term Dates and our School Calendar on our website here: 

https://www.chapelstreetprimary.co.uk/  

Dress to Express 

NON – UNIFORM DAY 
 

It is non-uniform on Friday for 
the whole school!!! 

 
Everyone can “dress to 
express” in support fo 

Children’s Menta Health 
Week 2024. 

 

Half Term Holidays 
 

School finishes on Friday 16th February at 3:15pm! 
 

School returns on Monday 26th February at 8:40am!  

 

https://www.chapelstreetprimary.co.uk/


 

 

Word of the week: 

Mrs Pilling’s ‘word of the week’ this week is: 

Gargantuan 
What do you think it means? 

How would you use it in a sentence? 

Fact of the week: 
 

Mrs Hughes’ Fact of the Week this week is:  
 

Where was the composer Beethoven 
born?  Challenge: Name four other 

famous composers and at least one piece 
of music they have each written. 

Attendance… 

 

 

 

Assembly Reading… 

 
 

 

Well done to 
Yumna and Sarah 
in 6B who read 
our story to the 
whole school in 
assembly on 
Monday. They 
chose, “Wolfboy”, 
by Andy Harkness. 

Reception KS1 LKS2 UKS2 

RA 87.5% 1st 1st 1st 

 2a 94.4% 3b 95.2% 6c 95.2% 

RB 90.5% 2nd  2nd 2nd 

 1b 93.3% 4b 94.2% 5a 94.6% 

RC 79.5% 3rd  3rd 3rd 

 2c 91.4% 3a 92.3% 5c 93.1% 

 

Children’s Mental Health Week 2024… 

 Children’s Mental Health Week 2024 will take place from 5-11 February. Place2Be launched 
the mental health awareness week in 2015 to empower, equip and give a voice to every 
child in the UK.  

  

Cost of Living … 

 If you are struggling with the increases in food and energy bills and are struggling 
financially, help is available. 

Every year Children’s Mental Health Week sees hundreds of 
schools, children, parents and carers taking part. Now in its 
10th year, we hope to encourage more people than ever to 
help us reach our goal that no child or young person has to 
face a mental health problem alone. 
 

You can find free resources so that as many people as 
possible can take part. Take a look at our website here: 
https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/  

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/


  

 



 

Advertiser Contact Address  Town Postcode 

Mode Prom Dresses Michelle Reavill 16 Queen Street Louth LN11 9AU 

One 2 One Taxi Les Ballanger South Croft South Road Louth LN11 7PT 

Paul C Bennett ltd Helen Bennett 
The Laurels, Station Road, 
Legbourne Louth LN11 8LL 

Sally Bexon Dancing 
School Sally Bexon 1 Meadow Close Louth LN11 9EB 

Walnut Care David Weatherley 
Walnut Cottage, Copping 
Syke,Langrick Boston PE22 7AP 

Waterloo Homes Donna Gadd Keily House, Gresley Road Louth LN11 8FG 

MBA Flooring Ltd Tanya Atack 119-119a Eastgate Louth LN11 9QE 

Seymour and Castle Steve Brooks 
Tattershall Way, Fairfield 
Industrial Estate Louth LN11 OYZ 

Yom Chi Taekwodo Tom Ball 21 Old Mill Park Louth LN11 0NY 

Specsavers  Andrew Downs 22 Mercer Row Louth LN11 9JQ 

Mcfarlane Engineering Suzanne Mcfarland 
Unit 5 Alnwick Court, Fairfield 
Industrial Ind Est Louth LN11 OYB 
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Join us on 

Thursday 7th March 
3:45pm-5pm 

for our Nursery and Reception open day. 
 

*Entrance for the event is via the Barlow 
Road gates at the back of the school. 

 
Follow the link below or scan the QR code 

to book your visit! 

 
Open Day Booking Form 

 

 

Year 1 School Trip… 

 
Year 1 took a fantastic trip 
to the Manchester Museum 
recently! 
 
They travelled there by bus, 
and they loved the 
experience – lots of them 
very happy to see their 
homes on the way! 
 
Manchester Museum is 
FREE and such a great 
activity with the children. 

 

 

Their favourite parts were the Fossils, Coins and especially the Egyptian Mummies! 
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